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Reminder: Equality & Diversity
training.....

Thank you to those who have completed the
Equality and Diversity training. The Department is
now up to a 70% completion rate.

Once again, please do your bit to enable us to say
we have a 100% completion rate for this important
and interesting training.

The web link you need to follow is:
http://www.equality.admin.cam.ac.uk

then click on E & D online training (right hand
menu) and log in using your Raven password

Thank you!!

Current recruitment

We are currently recruiting for the
following roles in the Department:

Theatre Assistant

Research Associate with Dr Caroline
Trotter

Anyone who is interested in these roles
can find out more at
http://www.jobs.cam.ac.uk

Staff Review and Development Scheme

Thank you to those of you who have already met with
Natalie to discuss Staff Review and Development. All
the meetings have been extremely positive and the
Department has some very engaged reviewers ready to
conduct useful and meaningful reviews with their
teams.

Natalie continues to be available for ongoing
information, advice and support for both reviewees and
reviewers.

Natalie will continue to be in touch with more people in
the New Year as the scheme is rolled out to the
Department.

Clinical Skills Centre Open Morning

Jackie Brearley and Catherine Wager would like to
welcome all staff to visit the Clinical Skills Centre on
Friday 11t December between 9:00am and
10:30am.

This is an opportunity for you to see what has been
happening in the centre during the last 10 months
and also a chance to get hands on!!

If that’s not enough to tempt you there will also be a
soft drink and a mince pie!!

Upcoming Department Events

Student Christmas Panto - Lord of the Ringworm

Production nights for the student Christmas panto will be 1st, 2nd and 3rd
December 2015 from 7:00pm. Tickets will cost £5 and this includes mulled

wine and a mince pie!

Department Christmas Party

The Social Club have once again organised the Department Christmas Party
which will happen on Friday 18th December 2015 from 12:30pm. This will
take place at the Sports Pavilion on Wilberforce Road.

Tickets will cost £15 and includes 2 strips of raffle tickets!!

Save the date in your diary and get your tickets booked now - from General

Office or Stores.
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